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It has been my pleasure to work with 
the Iola and Rural Fire Department 

as part of its governing board since 
1999. The commitment to training 
and professionalism by our volunteers 
is second to none. The level of 
support given by the municipalities 
that share funding and governance 
responsibilities is very high. The 
Village of Iola and the Towns of Iola, 
Helvetia, Harrison and New Hope are 
very proud of our fire department. It 

has proven time and again what it can 
do, from the great Father's Day Fire of 
1999 in the Village of Iola, to simple 
brush fires.  When they are called, the 
volunteers are ready to go and perform 
on a professional standard.

Dave Harper                                       
Trustee and former president,                        
Village of Iola
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